
Update 5/15/2021

Based on governor Coopers updated guidelines on May 14th, 2021, our Covid-19 
policy has been updated as follows:

• We are opening all benches in the sanctuary. 
• There will be seating available in the dining room for optional social distancing. 
• Masks are optional. 
• Continue good hand hygiene and please stay home if you are experiencing 

symptoms. 
• All are welcome, including out of state visitors.
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